
During this past year, many of you joined us in partnering with Foursquare Disaster Relief’s Project 

Nourish to help bring an end to the starvation crisis in East and Central Africa. Thank you for your 

partnership!

This Christmas, Foursquare Missions International (FMI) is continuing to partner with Project Nourish 

and our East and Central African leaders, and we are extending an invitation to your congregation’s 

children and youth to help bring food, hope and Jesus’s love to African children who are facing 

famine and seeking shelter in refugee camps. Because of your support, Project Nourish has fed 

more than 25,000 people to date, and we believe with your help, we can feed many more.

NextGen leaders and youth pastors, this means you! This Christmas, let’s remind our kids and 

students that the Holy Spirit calls all people to mission, and they have the opportunity to join in and 

feed the hungry in Jesus’s name.

There are two ways to get involved and give:

	 • First, download our Project Nourish label for a Pringles can. Make collection cans for  

	 donations in your children’s church classrooms, or have kids make cans to bring home.

	 • Second, stand behind your kids, and join them in committing to pray and  

	 give to Project 	Nourish. You could do this by matching their gifts or multiplying them as  

	 a church. 

 

Just $19 feeds one person for a whole month. There is no gift too small, and every dollar counts. 

Encourage families in your church to give and pray for those facing starvation in Africa. The need is 

great, but together, we will make a difference. We are so grateful for your kingdom partnership! 

 

On mission with you! 

 

Ted Vail 

Director, Foursquare Missions International 

Vice President of Global Operations, The Foursquare Church 

http://www.foursquaremissions.org/christmas-2018/#PNResources 
https://pushpay.com/pay/disasterrelief

